&;\% The City of Riviera Beach
| General Employees Civil Service Board

Vacancy Announcement

The City of Riviera Beach is pleased to announce the current
acceptance of applications for the Riviera Beach General
Employees Civil Service Board. This board comprises of seven
members. The functionality of the board is to encourage and promote
a proper personnel system for the city, to inspire public confidence in
the city service, to assist, through a proper personnel system,
administrative officials in the efficient performance of their tasks, and
to provide employees in the classified service, an opportunity for
honorable and useful employment. The following is required:

» Must be a legal resident of the City of Riviera Beach.
* Registered Voter.

* Ability to serve a two-year term.

* Ability to submit state required forms.

This is a dynamic opportunity to become a member of one of the
City’s Boards!

If this opportunity has caught your attention. Please submit your
Letter of Intent and Resume to: The Riviera Beach Office of The City
Clerk at 600 West Blue Heron Blvd, Riviera Beach, Florida 33404,
Attn: Mrs. Claudene Anthony, City Clerk, or by emall,
cityclerk@rivierabeach.org no later than, Friday, September 3,
2021, 5:00 PM.

For more information about this opportunity, please
contact Ms. Taneria Mitchell, at 561-840-4880 or
tmitchell@rivierabeach.org.




